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Dear Parent/Guardian  
 
PGL Dalguise - Highland Watersports Trip 13-17 June 2022 
 
A Parents’ Meeting has been arranged, which will take place on Monday 25 April in the Lower 
School Hall (Dining Hall), starting at 5.00 pm, and should last approximately 45 minutes. At the 
meeting a great deal of organisational material, as well as final trip details, will be distributed. In 
order to support social distancing, we ask that just one parent/guardian accompany their child to 
this meeting.  
 
I would be grateful if you could you please also complete the Medical Information Google form and 
ask your child to complete the Groupings Google form using the hyperlinks. Please could these 
forms be completed by Thursday 31 March.  
 
Thank you very much for the prompt payments made so far. If there are still any outstanding 
instalments to be paid, please could they be made to the Finance Office as soon as possible; with 
the total balance paid by the end of May 2022.   
 
If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me by email on 
jharvey@sawstonvc.org or on 01223 712777. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

J Harvey  
 
Mrs J Harvey 
Head of PE  

https://forms.gle/C6bf8aBaSs7rRMCM6
https://forms.gle/vGKsPVSnEoWQcgVE7
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